
 Last week we learned about outer space.  Ms. Wiepen found some cool 

videos online that she showed us.  We seen the inside of the International 

Space Station and learned about how astronauts sleep, use the restroom, 

work, eat and even how they brush their teeth while in space.  We also 

watched a video of a space shuttle launch.  The afternoon class made their 

very own version of the solar system in a water bottle.  It was so much fun 

learning about each of the planets and various other aspects of outer space.  

Ms. Wiepen was very impressed when Mrs. Mathews read a book about space 

this week in library and we could answer all of her questions as well as teach 

her a little bit about space.   Way to go preschoolers!! 

 This week we learned about weather, although we would have appreci-

ated mother nature to be a little nicer to us rather than dumping more snow 

on our playground.  We read several books about weather and had to deter-

mine the type of weather we saw on each page.  The morning class learned a 

rain dance that helped them explore what happens when it rains and the vari-

ous sounds we may hear depending on what the rain hits.  On Wednesday, we 

studied wind.  Each class got to make their own personal windsocks.  We 

laughed hard when we hung them in front of the heater and watched them 

blowing around!   

Look at what we are up to... 
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Special Notes and 

Reminders  

*March 5-Happy 

Birthday Hunter! 

*March 9-Happy 

Birthday Jaydub! 

*March 12– Book 

Orders Due 

*March 18-

Afternoon pre-

school singing at 

nursing home 

*March 19-Parent 

Teacher Confer-

ences 

 

Next weeks 
theme 

 

Dr. Seuss 

 

Rhyming Words 

 

Dr. Seuss Week 

We will be learning about Dr. Seuss 

this week for Read Across America 

day and Dr. Seuss’s birthday.  On 

Thursday, the afternoon class will 

join the elementary in fun activities 

to honor Dr. Seuss.  Throughout the 

week we will be reading Dr. Seuss 

books.  Tuesday we will read, Fox in 

Socks.  Your child is encouraged to 

wear their silliest socks to school 

that day!! 


